
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

The Holidays are here and it’s time to party! 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mothers’ Club 
December General Meeting 

Christmas Party & Aggie Ornament Exchange 
Tuesday, December 13th, 2016 
Houston Distributing Company 

7100 High Life Drive 
Houston, Tx 77066 

We will not have craft time at the December meeting but the Boutique will 
have some items for last minute Aggie Christmas presents.  

Pillows will be ready for pick up; if you can’t make the meeting and you need 
it for Christmas please ask a friend to get it for you.  

Social Time & Refreshments 6:30pm and Meeting starts at 7:15pm  
Bring food for an extra door prize ticket.  

 

 Looking Ahead 

Scholarship Applications are now online so let students in our area know. 

Deadline is February 7th, 2017. 

If you preordered a RTIC cup they will be ready for pick up at the meeting as 

well as we will have some extra for sale. You can pick them up from the Care 

Packages table. For questions contact Kiersten O’Malley at 832-671-2493 or 

omalleyfam3@sbcglobal.net.  

January Meeting will be a great time to bring the family and your best chili 

recipe or just your appetite. 

We know February falls on Valentine’s Day so bring your sweetheart for beer 

and chocolate! 

Then there is CHINA LUNCHEON February 18th Reserve your table and start brainstorming a theme to 

decorate it or just buy a ticket and we will find you a table to join. This is an enjoyable and creative fundraiser 

that you will not want to miss! 

We are looking for Silent Auction Donations & Door Prizes for China Luncheon. 

Please consider donating or obtaining donations for our spring fundraiser. We need items such as gift cards, 

beauty products, event tickets, golf outings, sporting goods, decorative items, clothing, jewelry, gardening 

items, Aggie merchandise, themed baskets, vacation packages, etc… Please drop off your donation(s) at the 

general meeting. 

Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization that promotes and supports 

Texas A&M University students and their families.  We depend on the generosity of our members and 

community to help in our fundraising efforts. 

We truly appreciate your support of our club! 

 

“Aggie Mom Quilt” 

by Benjamin Knox - 

Live Auction 

This meeting!!  
We will be auctioning 

off one of our 

numbered and signed 

prints that we received 

as part of the Aggie 

Mom/Benjamin Knox 

national scholarship 

campaign.  

  

It would make a great 

Christmas present!  
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Gig’em & God Bless, 

 

Summer Perkins 

NWHC Aggie Mother’s Club 

Club President 2016/17 

281-732-8999 

summer@nhh-realty.com 

 


